
 

 

 

 

 

 

Being Healthy in the Great Outdoors! 

During this time of social distancing, we realize that you may already be or want to enjoy some physical 
outdoor activity with your immediate family. In light of Covid-19 and the closures of all indoor 
recreational facilities and activities, 3 outdoor ice rinks have been created earlier than usual. 

As a community we are respecting social distancing so if you see 10 people on the ice, please just wait 
until it is less busy. Please remember to remind your children that social distancing and hygiene is the 
same indoors or outdoors.   

If you are interested in using the spaces the locations are follows: 

• Across street from the Heritage Park; 
• On the pond on the road to the airport; 
• In the valley between CHARS and Umingmak Lodge. 

 
More outdoor play areas are in the works! 
 
Stay safe and please remember to wash your hands with hand soap for 20 seconds.   
 
 

 
 

 

Mayor Pamela Gross 


